IMPORTANT! New Date for Reclaim Our Schools Rally!
Due to the big storm coming on Sunday into Monday, the Reclaim Our Schools rally at the old John Harvard’s has been postponed.  The new date is Tuesday, March 29th.  See the flyer below for details…
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TUESDAY, MARCH29TH
4:00 PM - 6:00 PH

FIGHT T0
RECLAIM OUR SCHOOLS!

ORGANIZED BY ACTIVISTS IN THE HAUPPAUGE TA, PORT JEFFERSON TA, PORT JEFFERSON STATION TA, AND ROCKY POINT TA





